
 
 

Report to Town Council 

 

The 3-month trial of councillor surgeries has now ended. 

The surgeries were held between September and November 2023 with an additional one being held 
at the Christmas market in December. 

The most popular surgeries (in terms of attendance) were the ones held at the markets leading to the 
obvious conclusion that there is higher footfall at organised events. 

Proposal: 

• These surgeries are continued but every two months (February and April). 

• The decision is then revisited in May/June after the new Council is elected. 

 

 

 

Subject: Councillor surgeries 

From: Gary H 

Date:  19/1/2024 

For information only 

Summary of decisions or actions requested (including timing):  

Consider whether to continue holding councillor surgeries 

Financial implications: Room hire 

Communications: Usual forms of publicity 


